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Friday 3rd May 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
Weekly Update 

 

I hope that Year 9 enjoyed the residential trip this week and my thanks to all the staff who 
made the trip possible.  
 
My thanks to all of the parents who attended the Year 12 Progression Evening on Wednesday.  
 
 
Farewells and Welcomes 
We have a couple of personnel changes this week. We say a farewell and good luck to Miss 
Parker and Miss Smith, who are both heading off to new ventures. They go with my sincere 
thanks for all that they have contributed to The Emmbrook. 
 
I would therefore like to take the opportunity to welcome Miss Bates and Mr Perkins. They 
actually been with us for the last few weeks so that we could have a handover and both have 
made great starts and are strong additions to the team. 
 
Year 11 & 13 Public Exams 
If you need to contact us during the exam period for any support or have questions then 
please get in touch: 
Year 11 
▪ Miss Cairns (Head of Year) – rcairns@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 

▪ Mrs Panesar (Assistant Headteacher) – lpanesar@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 

 
Year 13 
▪ Mr Constable (Head of 6th) – dconstable@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 

▪ Mr Whitehouse (Assistant Headteacher) – pwhitehouse@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 

 

Library Second Hand Book Sale 

Some of the library’s stock will be looking for a new home next week. Books will be available 

to re-home during break and lunch time for a small cash donation.  Monies raised will go 

towards buying new books for the library and students can vote which books they would like 

to see purchased with the money!  

 

Canteen Balances 

Another reminder to please keep your child’s canteen balance topped up if they are planning 

to purchase food. It puts canteen staff on the tills in a tricky position when students want to 
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make purchases but lack sufficient funds. If you have any concerns about your child’s use of 

the canteen then please contact their tutor or Head of Year. 

 

 

The school will be closed on Monday for the bank holiday, so I hope you all enjoy the three 

day weekend and we will see the students on Tuesday.  

 

 

Best wishes, 

 
Nick McSweeney 

Headteacher 

nmcsweeney@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 
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